
Dear Mr. Grossman and the Generous Friends at Pencils and Paper ~ 

 

Your kindness could not have come at a better time for our 6th graders.  Half of our 

student population are refugees and resources are very limited for them.  Some of our 

most important school supplies are consumable and thus are typically depleted mid-

year.  Pencils, dry-erase markers, notebook paper and tissues are just a few of the items 

we can never seem to have enough of, until Pencils and Paper.   

 

I would like to applaud all of the volunteers at your organization.  The facility is 

welcoming, bright and very well-organized.  I was approached multiple times to see if I 

needed any assistance.  I also enjoyed speaking with a few of the St. John Fisher 

students in the educational programs. 

 

Our students started using the supplies the following morning.  They were especially 

elated and grateful for the dry erase markers, as we use those daily in Math class (to 

solve problems on mini whiteboards.) 

 

Please share our sincere thanks to all the organizations involved in providing this 

wonderful resource.  I shared my lovely experience with a few colleagues, so you’ll be 

meeting more staff from The Children’s School of Rochester #15 soon. 

 

Much appreciation, 

Theresa Moraldo 
6th Grade Mathematics Teacher 

The Children’s School of Rochester #15 

  



 



 
 
 



 



 
 


